Ruslan Bratan <rbratan@amadorgov.org>

TAC Project Referral - UP-23;3-1 SAC Wireless Cell on Wheels - Completeness

Philip Decker <philip.decker@sacw.com> Mon, May 8, 2023 at 3:08 PM
To: Ruslan Bratan <rbratan@amadorgov.org>

Hi Ruslan,

Formally requesting we push our public hearing date to next month (June 13"‘)

Hopefully by then we will know if the ATC tower lease can/will be renegotiated (thus making this temporary tower
unnecessary)

I will still attend via zoom tomorrow in case there are any questions.

Thanks,

Phillp Decker
Philip Decker | Associate Project Manager | (626) 482-9379

SAC Wireless, 333 University Ave., Suite 200, Sacramento, CA 95825

Philip.Decker@sacw.com | www.sacw.com

From: Ruslan Bratan <rbratan@amadorgov.org>

Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 1:23 PM

To: Philip Decker <philip.decker@sacw.com>

Subject: Re: TAC Project Referral - UP-23;3-1 SAC Wireless Cell on Wheels - Completeness

[Quoted text hidden]



